
 
 

   

 
 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 035 of 2018 
 
Our Ref: TM/PYD/87/97  
  
 
08 May 2018 
 
 
 

Cancel Local Notice to Mariners No 006 of 2018 
Re – Damage to Saint Elmo Breakwater Bridge, Grand Harbour - Valletta 

 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that the Saint Elmo 
Breakwater Bridge, Grand Harbour – Valletta has now been repaired and therefore 
Local Notice to Mariners No 006 of 2018 Re – Refurbishment Damage to Saint Elmo 
Breakwater Bridge, Grand Harbour – Valletta, is hereby CANCELLED. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 177 
 


